
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
John Krings, President; Troy Bier, Vice President; 
Larry Davis, Clerk; Katie Medina, Treasurer; John Benbow, Member; 
Kathi Stebbins-Hintz, Member; Julie Timm, Member 

510 Peach Street 
Wisconsin Rapids, WI  54494 

715-424-6701 

MEETING NOTICE 
Week of May 1, 2023 

 
 

DATE TIME MEETING PLACE 
 
1. Mon., May 1, 2023 
 
 

 
5:15 p.m. 
 
 

 
Special Board of Education Meeting 
   (Closed Session)* 
 

 
District Office 
510 Peach Street 
  Conf Rm A/B 
 

* Closed session pursuant to Wis. Stats. §19.85(1)(c) for the purpose of considering an individual employee early retirement request.  The 
Board may meet in open session, following the closed session, to take action on items discussed in closed session. 
 
 
 

 
 
2. Mon., May 1, 2023 
    

 
 
 
6:00 p.m. 
 
 
Immediately 
following the 6:00 
p.m. Educational 
Services Committee 
meeting, but not 
before 6:15 p.m. 
 
 

 
 

Monthly Committee Meetings: 
 
Educational Services Committee 
    (Agenda Listed) 
 
Business Services Committee   
    (Agenda Listed) 
 
Personnel Services Committee 
   (Agenda Listed) 
 

 
 
 

District Office 
510 Peach Street 
   Conf Rm A/B 
 
District Office 
510 Peach Street 
   Conf Rm C  
 

District Office 
510 Peach Street 
   Conf Rm A/B 
 
 
 

 

3. Tue., May 2, 2023 
 
 
 

 

4:30 p.m. and 
5:45 p.m. 
 
 

 
Special Board of Education Meetings 
  (Closed Session)** 
 

 
District Office 
510 Peach Street 
  Conf Rm A/B 
  

** Closed session pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 19.85(1)(f) and § 120.13 for the purpose of considering disciplinary charges against a student for 
violation of school rules and other violations. 
 
 
 
 
4. Wed., May 3, 2023 
 
 
 

 

 
6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

 
 
WRPS Title VI Public Hearing*** 
 

 

 
McMillan Library 
490 East Grand Ave. 
  Training Room 
  

*** This is an informational meeting to raise awareness around the WRPS Title VI Indian Education program which is intended to foster 
strong relationships between Native American families and the school community.  Participants are able to learn about the program, ask 
questions, and provide input/feedback on how Title VI funds are spent.   

 


